COUNCIL OF RESIDENCY DIRECTORS IN EMERGENCY MEDICINE

CORD Support of Christus Spohn

CORD recently learned of the unexpected closing of our member program Christus Spohn, located in
Corpus Christi, TX, effective June of 2026.

We wanted to share our support for their Program Director, Dr. Alainya Tomanec and her 36 residents,
along with a few details that we know to be true.

CORD supports and stands with the Program Director and her leadership team. As of the date of the
announcement, Dr. Tomanec has been in her position for a mere 90 days. We are humbled and impressed
with Dr. Tomanec’s dedication to her residents, as she remains in place supporting them. We all
empathize with the stress and anxiety of learning the PD job, but to have to close your Program so quickly
upon assuming this leadership role is unprecedented.

The current residents will be able to finish their training at their home program and graduate from the
Christus Spohn Emergency Medicine Program if they choose. There may be some residents interested in
transferring, so if you have a vacancy, be sure to update your posting/recruiting information.

CORD encourages our members to reach out and connect with Alainya and her team, and also offer
support to one another in our emergency medicine community.

Proudly serving our members,

Your CORD Board
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